
From: M or L Hardaker  
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Tue Apr 8 7:49 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
We have been visitors to Anza Borrego Desert State Park for over  
thirty years. We strongly protest the Sunrise Powerlink route  
through the park. While electrical routes can be built through  
different areas, pristine wilderness can not be rebuilt once it is  
harmed. Wilderness designation is for all people of our state and  
actually the world since the park is visited by international  
travelers as well. Needed electricity must be supplied by routes  
that do not degrade park land, even if the initial cost of installing  
the lines is much higher. Power companies and their customers have  
to bear that price, not the flora and fauna of the wilderness. 
 
Morley and Lorell Hardaker 
Davis, CA 
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